
Party Planning
The start of a new period of studying can be hard. So on the 
27th of October we will make you smile with extra cheap 
N2O balloons. There is also Knaeck special! If you show us 
your Knaeck at the bar, you’ll get a Miss Piggy for 1 coin!

One week later we have our annual Mexican themed party. 
Cheap tequila and Mexican beer will make you relax that 
evening.

On the 10th of November Biologica and Sylvatica are your 
hosts and on the 24th of November Basketball Club Sphinx 
will host our Bunker night. A great night to find out if these 
societies can party!

We will close the period with a Toxic Waste (blacklight) 
party. Be sure not to miss it!
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Vacancies

 Graphical Designer

 Technical Support

Agenda

Week 1 27/10 Hilarious Party N20 (2:1), Knaeck special

Week 2 03/11 Mexican Party Corona (3:5), Tequila (1 coin)

Week 3 10/11 Biologica & 
Sylvatica

No special

Week 4 17/11 Sourz party Sourz (1 coin)

Week 5 24/11 Bunker night Captain Morgan (1 coin), 
Liefmans (2:3)

Week 6 01/12 Toxic Waste Fluorescent Gin-Tonic (2 coins)
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Additionally we are looking for 
occasional bar crew and DJ’s! 
All positions have some sort of 
financial reward. For more 
information and benefits email 
us at 
info@hunkerbunker.nl  or send 
us a message on facebook!

Hi everyone! 
It’s time for me to 
introduce myself, my 
name is Marion de 
Schipper. I’m one of 
the new board 

members and also 
the youngest right
now. I’m 20 years old and 
I’m a second year student 

of the Bachelor 
Communication Sciences. 
I’ve joined the bunker board 
at the end of last year and 
this year I’m an official board 

member  I mostly handle the promotion of 
the parties so I’ll be the one spamming 
people on Facebook, sorry about that! ;)

Message from the board
Hello again! Thanks if you joined our 
evenings last period! If not, shame on 
you ;) You’ve missed some great parties! 
We sure had a lot of fun and we hope 
this period is going to be great too! 

Starting this period we have some new 
drinks in our assortiment: Sourz, 
Captain Morgan and Liefmans beer. We 
hope you’ll enjoy them! 

We are looking for some nice party 
pictures to decorate the walls of our 
smoking area. If you have any nice 
pictures from Bunker parties, please 
share them on our facebook page or 
mail them to the adress below.

Remember: Tuesday night is Bunker 
night!!
See you downstairs! 


